Scanlon, Amy

From: Miller, Thomas [TMiller@kahlerslater.com]
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2015 11:42 AM

To: Scanlon, Amy

Cc: Eric Fleming

Subject: 702 - 706 Williamson St.

Amy,

Due to a scheduling conflict, the project team requests that the public hearing review of the demolition and new
construction at 704 Williamson be referred to the Landmarks Commission meeting of October 26.

Please let us know if there are any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
™

Thomas Miller, AIA

Associate Principal

Housing and Hospitality Team Leader
tmiller@kahlerslater.com
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